
Dear all students,

Since 1st May 2022, Malaysia has entered the endemic stage of the Covid-19 pandemic as

announced by Ministry of Health.

Referring to Ministry of Higher Education (MOHE) circular dated on 8th August 2022,

International Islamic College (IIC) will implement full FACE TO FACE MODE of study

effective from Semester 2, 2022/2023 commencing 21st November 2022.

For any enquiries related to academic matters (schedule / study status), kindly email to the

following departments:

For other enquiries, please contact the following staff:

The Management would like to welcome all the students back to campus with a refreshed 

mind and energy for another good academic year.

Date: 7th October 2022

Academic  and Students Affairs Division

International Islamic College

STUDENTS’ ACCOMMODATION

Encik Husamuddin

Asst. Manager ,Students Affairs Department

(017-28885229)

TVET (SKM) MATTERS

Puan Arlina

Manager, Pusat Bertauliah IIC

(010-2206055 )

ACADEMIC MATTERS

Schedule matters:  sedacad2020@gmail.com

Study status / transcript: ard@iic.edu.my

Telegram ACAD:  https://t.me/+WIWF5iy3yNAaoHBx

ANNOUNCEMENT: 
CLASS ARRANGEMENT FOR DIPLOMA, CERTIFICATE AND TVET PROGRAMMES FOR 

SEMESTER 2, 2022/2023
FACE TO FACE MODE OF STUDY
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